
 
 

 

RETURN RECEIPT 
E-MAIL TRANSMISSION TO: Kathy.Johnson@unitypoint.org  

 

April 11, 2022 

 
Kathy Johnson 
Abbe Center for Community Mental Health 
520 11th Street NW 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52405 
 
Dear Ms. Johnson; 
 
IDPH has received your license revision request to add Juvenile Level 1 Substance Use Disorder Treatment Services 
to your current licensed program services. 
 
IDPH will place Abbe Center for Community Mental Health on the agenda for the Substance Abuse/Problem 
Gambling Program Licensure Committee meeting scheduled for May 11, 2022, 9:00 a.m. Please let me know if 
you would like to participate in this meeting and a phone number will be provided to you.  Program representation 
is welcomed but not required.  The effective dates for your program license will continue to be August 7, 2019 to 
August 7, 2020. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Amanda.Mccurley@idph.iowa.gov or at 515-218-0630. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amanda McCurley 
Health Facilities Surveyor 
Division of Behavioral Health 
 
 
 
cc: Substance Abuse/Problem Gambling Program Committee 
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